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Voiture 1379 Communiqué for February 2010 

 
 
Welcome to Voiture 1379 and the Forty and Eight Judi and Jake Samborski. They are a 
wonderful addition to our Voiture. Hopefully they will make it to Jefferson City for the Grande 
Spring WRECK. 
 
The Grande du Missouri Grande Spring WRECK and Cheminot will be held March 26th through 
March 28th in Jefferson City at the Truman Hotel. For more information on registering see your 
Grande Communiqué or go to the Grande du Missouri web site at www.grandedumissouri.com 
for more information and a registration form. Just click on the Events link on the main page. 
 
The date for the Voiture 1379 ChicNic has been set for August 28th at Wallace State Park near 
Cameron, MO. Ray Diven has reserved the enclosed shelter house again so come rain or shine we 
are putting on another ChicNic. 
 
“The Wall That Heals” which is the traveling exhibition of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial 
Wall located in Washington, DC is coming to Blue Springs from September 30 to October 3, 
2010. 
The traveling exhibition allows veterans, families, friends and students in their home community 
to honor the 58,000 men and women whose names are inscribed on the Wall.   
The Wall will be exhibited in Pink Hill Park, along with an Information Center and a variety of 
educational exhibits that will help educate the public about the Vietnam War and its effect on the 
nation. 
The exhibition is free to the public and will be available 24 hours each day. 
They are looking for volunteers and donations. If anyone would like to volunteer or donate to the 
exhibit you can call 816.655.0490 or email thewall@bluespringsgov.com 
 
This months Promenade will be on February 24th in Cameron, MO with dinner at Post 33, at 
18:00 HRS. The Promenade will begin at 19:00 HRS at Post 33. 
The cost for the dinner according to Ray Diven will be between $5 and $6. No idea of what the 
menu will be but, there will be coffee, tea, and water plus what ever else is served. 
 
If there are any other functions you would like to “get the word out” please let me know and I 
will put them on the Voiture 1379, The Grande du Missouri, and the 3rd District web site as well 
as the communiqué. 
 
Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the American Legion, and 
the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If we all work together we can and do make a difference. 
 Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 


